
 

 

Attachment  

Relevant Information 

EPM reports to the public opinion:  

1. As the company had published, last February 15 a technical issue occurred 

causing a fire in the access tunnel to the machinery room in Guatapé’s hydroelectric 

power plant, located in the East of Antioquia. The cables used for purging power in 

the plant, from the machinery room to the substation, were partially destroyed.  

2. All the equipment of the machinery room in Guatapé’s hydroelectric power plant 

is in excellent conditions, including: turbines, generators, and transformers.  

3. In accordance with the failure causes analysis, the hypotheses that the incident 

has been due to an attack or a malicious act are dismissed.  

4. Guatapé hydroelectric power plant, and particularly the affected cables, has 

always had a preventative and predictive maintenance plan, permanently and firmly 

observed.  

5. EPM is working in coordination with the Ministry of Mining and Energy, the 

National Operation Council (Consejo Nacional de Operación, CNO) from the electric 

sector, and XM on this situation in the National Interconnected System.  

6. The company reaffirms that they are doing every effort to normalize the plant 

operation as soon as possible. 

Medellin, February 23th of 2016 

 

 


